
 

Newsletter No 03   20 September 2019 

Through our Christian values of love, peace and hope we work together 
and play together to be the best we can be 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The children continue to work hard in lessons and the new 

reception and nursery children are settling in well. The 

children in years 2 - 6 enjoyed a production of Oliver Twist 

this week. As a result they have produced some lovely 

English work. Thank you to everyone who contributed to the 

cost of the performance, without your support we would not 

be able to provide such enriching activities. 

Before & After School Club 

Mr Berry had advised me that after school club is full and 

that there is quite a waiting list. There are however a few 

morning places left. 

Headlice 

A case of headlice has been reported in school. Head lice 

will live in all hair types and are common in schools. Please 

check your child's hair regularly with a specialist fine tooth 

comb and conditioner. If headlice are detected it is important 

to remove all traces of them including their eggs. This can be 

done through the use of specialist shampoo’s or the 

conditioner and comb method. 

Mrs Jo Booker  

     Head Teacher  

Being thankful 

Be thankful for what you have; you’ll end up 

having more. If you concentrate on what you 

don’t have, you will never ever have enough 

Oprah Winfrey 

 

Individual liberty 

Mutual respect and tolerance of those 

with different faiths and beliefs and for 

those without faith 

Contact us :-   

Tel: 0121 554 3751     Email: enquiry@stmryb20.bham.sch.uk  

Visit our website at:  www.stmryb20.bham.sch.uk 

Half term 

Children break up on 

Friday 25 October 2019 

and return to school on 

Monday 4 November 2019 

Don’t forget to 

follow us on 

Twitter! 

@stmarysb20 

 

One of our anti-bullying strategies 

The following children will receive the ‘Kind and 
Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented on Friday 27 
September 2019. The lucky children will also 
have fruit and milk with Mrs Booker, in her office, 
and swing on her chair.  

Early Years:     Mohamed - 1H 

Key Stage 2:    Aaminah - 4M 

The following children will receive certificates for good 
work and behaviour in Celebration Assembly on Friday 
27 September 2019. All Parents/Carers are welcome to 
attend. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask 
them to stay until the assembly finishes. This 
demonstrates to all the children that the entire 
assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for 
your support. 

Early Years 

Nursery - Afternoon Class, RJ - Imana, RWS - Leandjro 

Key Stage 1 

1H - Micah, 1S - Daniel, 2F - David, 2S - Simran  

Key Stage 2 

3A - Ali, 3W - Grace, 4B - Zaina, 4M - Yusra, 5H - 
Kathryn, 5SH - Quiniah, 6S - Tyla-Marli, 6W - Sana 



 
 
 
  

 

 

 


